
 

June 2024 

Hello LCHS Volunteers, 

Summer has officially arrived in Moscow! We are excited to see the flowers bloom and feel the warm 

breeze. We have an exciting summer, so stay tuned for some future programs! 

What’s New?: 

o Docents    

We are still interested in recruiting new docents to the docent program. Please contact me if 

you have any ideas of where we can recruit or anyone you know who might be interested.  

 

o Window Project 

We are patiently waiting for the first set of bay windows to be returned to the Mansion. We are 

excited to see how they look! 

 

o Volunteer Hours as of 5/31/2024 

We’ve started 2024 strong with 64.45 hours logged for May! That makes our year-to-date total 

278.83 hours. Thank you to everyone who has been diligent about logging their volunteer hours. 

Remember, our goal for this year is to hit 500 volunteer hours. Please make sure to log your 

hours – we are over halfway there!  

 

o Collection Volunteer Opportunities 

-Library and Archive Deed of Gifts: Enter data from the deed of gifts into our collection 

management software. This will help determine when items were donated and who the donor 

was.    

 

o Event Volunteer Opportunities 

-July 28th: 47th Annual Ice Cream Social (ice cream scoopers, topping servers, dress-up station, 

set up, take down, etc.)  - Contact me if you would like to sign up!  

 

o Looking Ahead at LCHS Events 

Below are some events in the next couple of months to look forward to: 

 
-June 19th at 10am: Lula’s Library at the McConnell Mansion 
-July 17th at 10am: Lula’s Library at the McConnell Mansion 
-July 28th from 1pm-4pm: LCHS Ice Cream Social 

 
Thank you all for the hard work you all continue to put in and we can’t wait to see you all in the future! 

 



Talk to you soon, 

 

Kaitlynn Anderson 

kanderson@latahcountyid.gov 

208-882-1004 


